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Concerning:

The Hague, 28 April 2016
IPC CFSP/CSDP, The Hague, 6-8 April 2016
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Dear Ms Alliot-Marie,

We would like to thank you for your contribution during the Interparliamentary Conference (IPC) on the
CFSP/CSDP in The Hague from 6-8 April. We look back on a very successful conference and are very
grateful for your willingness to speak at the workshop on the State of play for the Global Security
Strategy review. We have received very positive responses from our colleagues regarding this
workshop. Enciosed with this letter is a small token of our appreciation and memento from the
conference.

We would also like to draw your attention to a short video report and photo series of this conference,
available through the website ijarleu20l6.nl.

Once again, t was an honour and a pleasure to have you at the Conference. We look forward to
seeing you again at future meetings of our IPC.
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Yours sincerely,

States General of the Netherlands
Postbus 20018
2500 EA Den Haag
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NicSch rijver
Deputy Chair of the Political
Preparatory Group IPC CFSP/CSDP
Netherlands Parliament

Angelien Eijsink
Chair of the Political
Preparatory Group IPC CFSP/CSDP
Netherlands Parliament

T. 070-3182388
Parleu2Ol6@staten-generaal.nl


